
St. Mark’s Lutheran Church News Notes 

September-October 2020 
Be still and know that I am God.  I am exalted among the nations,  

I am exalted in the earth.   
             -- Psalm 46:10 

                                                                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Christian Education 

 

An adult Sunday School class will resume 

Sept. 13 at 9:30 a.m.  Four leaders will take 

turns sharing the teaching of the class each 

week.  All are welcome! 

 

Pastor Eric will be starting a confirmation 

class this September.  If you are in 7th grade 

or older and have not been confirmed in the 

Lutheran Christian faith, please see Pastor 

Eric about the upcoming class.

September Birthdays 

(Please let Lois know of any 

additions or corrections.) 

 

2 – Naomi Kuhn 

      Cindy Michael 

      Pastor Eric Moser 

3 – Lisa Burtner 

5 – Lane Routzahn 

6 – Marilyn Leatherman 

8 – Calvin Goad 

12 – Jeana Wolf 

13 – Taylor (Cline) Sindall 

14 – Hilda Duvall 

16 – Linda Henson 

        Derek Parsley 

        Darrell Wolf 

18 – Vicki Gregory 

19 – Anna Moser 

21 – Allen Coblentz 

22 – Brian Bush 

23 –  Samuel Moser 

         Gladys Smith 

27 – Kenneth Chen 

       Becky Leatherman 

       Michael Lewis 

28 – Jordan Coblentz 

29 – Floyd Cline 

30 – Alexander Moser 

 

September Anniversaries 

 

1 –   Lawrence and Linda Keller 

7 –   Jon and Vicki Gregory 

20 – Kevin and Sara Spade 

24 – Brian and Kelly Bush 

 

 

 

 

 
 

You are invited! 
 

Outdoor SUNDAY SCHOOL  
YOUTH DAY 

 
Sun., Sept. 13 

1:00 p.m. 
 

(Rain date:  Sept. 20) 
 

Bible Lesson 
Music 
Crafts 
Games 

Ice Cream 
 

All ages are invited, but activities 
are geared toward our young 

learners. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Food Banks 

 

St. Mark’s will continue to collect food for 

the Middletown Food Bank.  The food 

pantry at Salem U.M.C. in Wolfsville is 

also in need of a few items.  For the month 

of September, the following items are being 

requested: 

• toothbrushes 

• toothpaste 

• shampoo 

• conditioner 

Please drop off donated items in the social 

room anytime in September and Pastor Eric 

will make sure they get to Salem.  Thank 

you for your support of the various food 

pantries in our area. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

October Birthdays 

 
3 – Benjamin Moser 
4 – Jean Struharik 
6 – Scott Reed 
8 – Emily Erwin 
10 – Raetta Stotelmyer 
        Nancy Warrenfeltz 
11 –  Nelson Michael 
        Melody Schell 
12 – Dawn Beachley 
13 – Nikki Rudy 
15 – Jon Gregory 
16 –  Chasen and Gabriel    
  Blickenstaff 
        Isabel Ganley 
        Harold Stotelmyer 
17 – Sherrie Ross 
18 – Ellie Wolf 
19 – Debbie Kelley 
21 – Eric Kline 
22 – Kenneth Frushour 
25 – Holden Coblentz 
26 – Gloria Moore 
30 – Atticus Yarrington 
31 -- Tim Stotelmyer 
 

October Anniversaries 
3 – Allen and Joyce Coblentz 
8 – David and Debbie Durham 
9 – Dennis and Sharon Grove 
      Eric and Anna Moser 
      Dennis and Kim Smith 
22 – Kenneth and Kristen Chen 
30 – Barry and Tara Feaga 
 

Thursday Night  
BIBLE STUDY 

Led by Pastor Eric 
 

St. Mark’s Bible Study sessions 
will begin on Thurs., Sept. 10.   

 
The class will meet from 7:00 – 

8:30 p.m. in the social room.   
 

We will be studying the Gospel 
according to St. Mark.   

 
Everyone is welcome.  Please 

join us! 
 

Autumn shows us how 
beautiful it is to let things 

go. 

  -- Unknown 
 

OUTDOOR WORSHIP SERVICE 
Oct. 11   10:30 a.m. 

(Rain Date:  Oct. 18) 
 

Please bring a lawn chair and join us down 
by the gazebo (or park your car nearby 

and worship from there). 
 
 

 

 

 

 


